
 
Pastor David Niemela                       March 30, 2025 

 

Fourth Sunday in Lent 

 

WELCOME VISITORS: Please sign the guest book in the Narthex. 

We will be using pp. 2-5 in the Ambassador Hymnal for our order of 
worship. If you would like more information about UFLC, visit 
unitedfreeaflc.com. 
 

CALL TO WORSHIP & PRAYER 

OPENING HYMN: #71                 “What Wondrous Love Is This” 
CONFESSION OF SIN 
SCRIPTURE LESSONS                                                    Psalm 32 

                         Isaiah 12:1-6   
           1 Corinthians 1:18-31 

CONFESSION OF FAITH ~ Apostles’ Creed 
OFFERING ~ Free-will  
Faith Comes By Hearing offering today – mark in memo line      
 
CHILDREN’S MESSAGE 
 
HYMN: #611                                  “Teach Me Thy Way, O Lord” 
MESSAGE:           The Father’s Compassion 

Luke 15:1-3, 15-32 
 
HYMN: #559                                    “Great is Thy Faithfulness” 
 
NEWS OF OUR FELLOWSHIP  
CONGREGATIONAL AND LORD’S PRAYER   p. 5 

BENEDICTION & THREE-FOLD AMEN    p. 5 

CLOSING HYMN #251                           “God Be With You” 
 
 

GO IN PEACE AND SERVE THE LORD 

 
What’s Happening This Week? 

 
Today, March 30 
8:45 a.m. — Sunday School & Confirmation 
10 a.m. — Worship service  
 
Wednesday, April 2 
3:15 p.m. — Kids’ Club  
7:30 p.m. — Lent Service: Pastor Wes Langaas 
 
Saturday, April 5 ~ No Men’s Group 
9 a.m. — Men Alive Retreat at Galilee Bible Camp 
 
Next Sunday, April 6  
8:45 a.m. — Sunday School & Confirmation 
10 a.m. — Worship service  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Looking ahead 

Ø WMF Spring Rally, April 12 at Westaker in Newfolden 
Ø Palm Sunday Brunch, April 13  
Ø Caprice Christianson baby shower at UFLC, May 3, 10a.m. to 

noon. 
Ø Confirmation Sunday, May 4 

 
 

MARCH – APRIL UNITED VOICE NEWSLETTER: Available in Narthex. 
Last Sunday’s Attendance: 63 

March Ushers: Randy Dvergsten & Dane Wiskow 
April Ushers: Brian Berg, Blair Berg, & Aric Berg 

 
Pastor David Niemela ~ Cell #320-469-7392 ~ dav.niemela@gmail.com 

Please have items for the bulletin to Jenny by midnight Tuesday. 
Call/text 320-583-9782 or email at unitedfreegreenbush@gmail.com. 

The total raised by the AFLC Northwest MN District for 
the Primavera Project is $21,628.00, reaching our $20,000 

goal! Thanks to all who gave financially and prayed for 
this congregation, as they now construct their new 

building. 


